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April 2019

Dear Candidate













Post: Teacher of English (Temporary 0.6 fte)








Maternity Cover from June 2019

Thank you for your interest in this temporary part time post, which is available from June 2019 until the return of the post holder from maternity leave.  
Governors are seeking to appoint an enthusiastic and highly motivated teacher to join our high achieving school.  If you have a natural passion and enthusiasm for English with a strong desire to help all students reach their full potential, then we would be very pleased to hear from you.

In return for your hard work, we offer a rewarding and exciting environment where students are keen to learn. We welcome applications from both experienced and newly qualified teachers. If you join as an NQT, this will be an excellent start to your teaching career. Whatever your experience, you will be part of an extremely supportive team. 

Essential

· effective teacher of English and English Literature to GCSE level.

· a desire to achieve the highest standards for pupils of all abilities

· ability to communicate effectively with staff and pupils

· effective class management skills

· excellent organisational and managerial skills

· active support for the school's Catholic ethos

English is taught in a suite of purpose-built modern classrooms.  . 

Cardinal Heenan is a successful 11-16 Catholic High School located in North Leeds. 

Details enclosed:

(i.) Information for Candidates

(ii.) Application form

(iii.) Post Description

(iv.) Person Specification
Applications should be emailed to:  recruitment@cardinalheenan.com
· Your application should reach the school no later than 9:00 am on Tuesday 23 April 2019.
· Please complete the CES Application Form in full & return the Rehabilitation of Offenders & Recruitment Monitoring Forms

· If you have not heard from the school within two weeks of the closing date you should assume that your application has not been successful on this occasion.

Yours sincerely

Mr D Kelly
Headteacher
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